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Town of Georgetown
37 The Circle
Georgetown, DI 19947

November 25, 2024

Margie Lopez Waite
CEO ASPIRA Delaware
326 Ruthar Drive
Newark, DE 19711

Dear Margie,

On behalf of the Town of Georgetown, I am writing to express our strong support for the
establishment by ASPIRA Delaware of a new dual language (English-Spanish) public charter
school for grades K-5 in Georgetown. We believe that this new school will provide invaluable
educational opportunities for students and families in our community.

The mission of ASPIRA Delaware to offer dual language immersion education is not only
timely but also critical to the academic success of our diverse community. With a growing
number of multilingual households in our area, the need for a school that fosters fluency in two
languages while maintaining academic excellence is essential. We are confident that the dual-
language approach will empower students to thrive both academically and personally, preparing
them for success in a globalized world.

We are confident that ASPIRA Delaware will serve as a model of inclusivity and innovation,
offering families a high-quality educational option that aligns with our own goals of promoting
equity and access for all.

We are excited to support ASPIRA Delaware in its efforts to create a nurturing and academically
rigorous environment. The school’s emphasis on dual-language instruction will not only enhance
educational outcomes but also celebrate the rich cultural and linguistic diversity of our community.

We look forward to collaborating with ASPIRA Delaware to support the success of this endeavor.
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William West
Mayor
Town of Georgetown



